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Email and phone calls are also lines of communication between parents and teachers. Teachers rely on the phone number and
email address in Powerschool; if this is not correct, please reach out to Ms. Martin at jodmartin@dallasisd.org to correct it.

If you have a question or concern about an assignment, your student’s performance, or a classroom or campus policy,
please contact the teacher first. The easiest way is a direct email. If you feel you need to speak to the teacher, we recommend
using email to set up a phone appointment; teachers are generally not available during the business day as they are engaged in
instruction. Teachers should respond to all emails within two school days. If after two school days you have not received a response,
please reach out again; the teacher may have overlooked the email. If the teacher and parent cannot reach a consensus on an issue,
then it is appropriate to request a conference with the parent, teacher, and either the counselor or a member of the administration.

We strongly encourage students to address issues with teachers before involving their parents. Many issues can be resolved
this way, and it helps build your student’s confidence in speaking with adults. Sometimes it is helpful if a parent assists the student in
writing an email or organizing their thoughts before a conversation. Teachers make every effort to listen supportively when students
have concerns or questions.
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